Statement by NYC on New Jersey’s DRB/NYC system model
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New Jersey'’s effort to develop a model of New York City's water supply system, outside
the Delaware River Basin, has not been reviewed, authorized or approved by New York
City or the Decree Parties. Therefore, New York City does not support its use or the
results of its use, and will not take the model or its results into account in Decree Party
negotiations.



